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WEST BROOKWOOD NEWS 

We need your help on Saturday, April 14, 
2007 (Rain Date Sunday, April 15, 2007) to 
clean up the light trash along the streets of 
our development before the summer season 
begins.  
 
Please plan to participate from 10:00 AM- 
1:00 PM to make this West Brookwood Clean 
Up Day event a success. 
 

• Work gloves and trash bags will be 
handed out at my residence. 
 

•  Lunch will be served afterward at 
Riverside Park. 

 
You must register for this event by calling 
347-4452 (Harold Wyckoff, 7 Acorn Street) so 
I know the number of people helping before 
the day of the event.  Thank you for your help 
in this matter. 

Clean Up Day in April 

�

The Speed Limit is 25 miles per hour. 

1. The weather is getting nice.  Our 
children are playing in the streets.  
Please drive carefully. 

2. Please clean up after your dog “It’s the 
law.” 
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A $500 Scholarship is waiting for 
you.  Applications are in your 
school Guidance office or can be 
picked up at Elaine Carr's home (8 
Broad Ave.) Completed Applications 
must be returned by April 1st. 
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Give 
us a 

Brake! 
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?? GARAGE SALE ?? 
Do you want a Community Garage Sale this 
year?  May 19th would be the date. We must 
have at least 25 homes participate.  Let me 
know by April 21st (Elaine Carr  973-347-
4461) 
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"Please Don't Speed" 
The weather is about to get nicer and the children in our neighborhood will be playing outside 
again. Please make an effort to be aware of your car speed on our streets. It is very easy to 
go over the speed limit and we would hate for a serious accident to occur. This is a chronic 
problem that doesn't seem to be getting any better. I know that we have said it before but it is 
too important not to say again, "please slow down and don't speed"! 
 
"Open Board Positions" 
We currently have three open Board positions to fill. Elections are coming up soon and we are 
in need of people to get involved in order to carry on corporate business and plan activities, 
contests, community beautification, and discuss what is going on in town. The monthly 
meetings are very interesting and informative, so come to one of our meetings and see for 
yourself 
 
The Board of Governors meets at 7:30PM on the 4th Wednesday of each month at the Byram 
Township Municipal Building in order to discuss what is going on in the community and to 
discuss water company business. No knowledge of the water business is needed for the 
water utility is operated under an Administrative system.  
 

" F. Y. I. " 
We have received some complaints that some people are parking their work vehicles on their 
front lawns. It is not only ugly to look at, but violates a Township ordinance. If this is not 
corrected it will be reported to Chief Gutwerk. We don't want to see this happen so please 
take care of it yourself. 
  
A good neighbor is a considerate one. Please don't allow your dogs to bark at all hours of the 
night and early morning, and remember to pick up your dog's waist when you walk him. 
 
Wendy D'Ulisse 
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